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www.dot.state.fl.us 

Date: August 08, 2017 

 

Subject: Project Advisory Group (PAG) Meeting 

  West Busch Boulevard (SR 580) Corridor Study  

  from North Dale Mabry Highway to North Nebraska Avenue 

  Hillsborough County, Florida 

  FDOT Financial Project ID Number: 435908-1-22-01  

 

Dear Project Stakeholder: 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Seven is conducting a Corridor Study on the 

above referenced study. This letter is an invitation for you to become a member of the Project Advisory 

Group (PAG) for this project. The PAG meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 29, 2017, from 10:00 

AM to Noon at the North Tampa Branch Library, 8916 North Boulevard, Tampa, Florida 33604. 

 

The West Busch Boulevard Corridor study limits extend from North Dale Mabry Highway to North 

Nebraska Avenue, a distance of approximately 3.3 miles. The study area includes portions of incorporated 

Hillsborough County and the City of Tampa. The purpose of the Corridor Study is to work with the 

community, stakeholders and a Project Advisory Group (PAG) to develop a vision and identify needs and 

issues in the corridor.  

 

The PAG will be an important component of the study. It will serve as a special advisory resource to the 

FDOT and the consultant team. The PAG participants will help develop a vision for the corridor that will 

guide proposed short and long-term recommendations. This may include issues related to capacity, traffic 

operations, safety, access and egress, mobility, freight movements, transit, bicycles, and pedestrian 

movements.  

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability 

or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 

or persons who require translation service (free of charge) should contact Christopher Speese, Public 

Involvement Coordinator, at (813) 975-6405 or (800) 226-7220 at least seven (7) working days in 

advance of the meeting. 

If you have any questions about membership in the PAG or require further information concerning this 

project, please contact Brian Shroyer, Florida Department of Transportation Project Manager at 813-975-

6449 or by email at Brian.Shroyer@dot.state.fl.us. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

       Brian Shroyer 

       Multimodal Project Manager 

                         Florida Department of Transportation   
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